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At this time, Fort Benning and Camp Frank D. Merrill have no confirmed Coronavirus (COVID-19) 
cases. The 5th Ranger Training Battalion is taking precautionary measures to help combat the 
spread of COVID-19 and attempting to prevent its appearance in our Soldiers, civilians, and 
students. We will continue to place the health and safety of our Soldiers, civilians and their families 
as our highest priority. 

Families and friends should be aware that all future graduations and events are to be cancelled or 
closed to the public to mitigate the spread of COVID-19.  We will continue to evaluate based on risk 
and current information and disseminate information through our Webpage at 
https://www.benning.army.mil/Infantry/ARTB/5th-RTBn/ and our Facebook at 
https://www.facebook.com/5th-Ranger-Training-Battalion-204165222966461/. Please continue to 
monitor the Facebook page for updates on upcoming graduations and events. 

Current COVID-19 information from the Maneuver Center of Excellence can also be found on their 
Webpage at  https://www.benning.army.mil/index.html or their Facebook Page at 
https://www.facebook.com/FortBenningMCoE/.

The pictures below show some tips and information from the Center for Disease Control and 
Prevention (CDC) about COVID-19. 
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